
TO TAKE THIS SURVEY: 
Click here to access survey:    
[insert survey link] 
or scan QR code provided: 

Dear Healthcare Professional Working in Schools, 
The Maryland Department of Health and the CDC are inviting you 
to participate in a survey about tickborne disease and prevention 
practices in schools. Your responses will help us to better support 
you to prevent tickborne diseases in your students.  
This voluntary survey will take about 10 minutes and is completely 
anonymous. 

PLEASE NOTE:
1. This survey expires on [insert expiration date].
2. If you have questions, trouble accessing the survey,  or would like to take the survey
over the phone or by mail, please contact us using the phone number or email below.

Study Coordinator
Phone: 410-767-6688
Email: mdh.hpws@maryland.gov 
Website: https://www.cdc.gov/ticknet/

Appendix B: Survey Invitation Email
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